
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
24th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health.  

Eid Mubarak to you and your family. 

Please note the following important dates: 

Friday 28th March 2025: Academic Tutoring Day for all years except Year 9 and Year 10. (Some Year 11 and Sixth form 

teaching will take place during the day). 

Monday 31st March 2025: Eid-Al-Fitr -School is closed. (Due to uncertainty of what day Eid will be.  We as a school, will be 

closed on Monday regardless of Eid falling on Sunday or Monday). 

Tuesday 1st April 2025: school timing goes back to normal.  (School starts at 8.35am) 

Friday 4th April 2025: Last day of term, school will finish at normal time. 

Monday 7th April to Friday 18th April 2025: Easter Holidays – Additional classes are being held for exams groups. Students 

to refer to the holiday timetable. 

Monday 21st April 2025: School is closed – Easter Monday 

Tuesday 22nd April 2025: Staff Inset Day 

Wednesday 23rd April 2025: School reopens for all students 

W/c Monday 28th April 2025: Year 8 exam begin. 

Wednesday 30th April 2025: Year 10 Parents Evening (4-6.30pm) 

Monday 5th May 2025: School closed for bank holiday. 

Friday 9th May 2025: GCSE and A-Level exams begin.  

Monday 12th May 2025: Y9 and Y10 Assessment begin. Year 12 exams begin. 

Thursday 22nd May 2025: Year 7 Parents Evening (4-6.30pm) 

Friday 23rd May 2025: last day of half term. 

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May 2025: Half term holidays. 

Monday 2nd June 2025 – School reopens for all students. 

Finally, I would like to wish you all a restful Easter break. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Z Chowdhury  

Head of School 



 

 

  



 


